Ordinance Subcommittee meeting May 30, 2017

Called to order at 6:00pm with Richard Brooks and Laura Barry in attendance.

Reviewed within the draft ordinance: term limits, whether to include the background/history within the
numbering of the draft. Changes to tree measurements for exempt activities. Discussed Frequently asked
questions and what to include.

Changes were made to the draft ordinances under Action on an Application. A draft was drawn up of 10
frequently asked question to include as either a handout or on the city website.

Ordinance Subcommittee adjourned at 7:38pm.

Adopted as Submitted at full HDC meeting on 28 June 2017



